
Alta Sierra Country Club Members 

 

 

Hello, 

RUMORS   

We want to express that the rumor about the lady today at the club  was exposed to covid and was 

exposing others is NOT TRUE. 

We checked for the facts, and she has taken two covid test and both were negative. 

She was exposed 23 days ago but negative now. 

She is taking one more  test today just so we all feel better. 

Please check the facts before spreading Rumors. 

Again no one at the club is exposing anyone. 

 

Thank You 

The 2021 Board of Directors 

 

 


